
Important Dates: School term dates 

2018-19 
 

SPRING TERM 1 

School starts: Monday 7th January 2019 

Half term starts: Monday 18th February 

Half term ends: Friday 22nd February   
 

SPRING TERM 2 

School starts: Monday 25th February 

Term ends: Friday 5th April 

Easter holidays: Monday 8th April until 

Monday 22nd April  
 

SUMMER TERM 1 

School starts: Tuesday 23rd April 

Half term starts: Monday 27th May 

Half term ends: Friday 31st May  
 

SUMMER TERM 2 

School starts: Monday 3rd June 

Term ends: Wednesday 24th July 

Summer holidays: Thursday 25th July  

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES: 

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 5th June - Potential EID Closure 

Monday 22nd July -  INSET Day 

Tuesday 23rd July -  INSET Day 

Wednesday 24th July -  INSET Day 

 

Whole school assemblies for parents/

carers to join us in the School Hall 

from 11:00am until 11:20am: 

Friday 15th March - show and tell for British 

Science Week led by Year 6J 

Friday 29th March - show and tell for Art 

Week 

 

Events at St Paul’s Church, Bow Common.                   

All parents/carers are welcome!  

Tuesday 2nd April - Easter Service - 9:15am  

Spring Term 2019 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Nursery 

Megan Brady 

A morning in Nursery 
8:30am-8:40am        Register/ Calendar  

 

8:40am-9:00am     Maths / Literacy   

                                Carpet Session 

 

9:00am-11:00am  Child Initiated  

    Learning / Small     

                               Group Work  

                               including Phonics 

 

11:00am-11:10am  Tidy-Up time 

11:10am-11:20am  Storytime/ Rhyme 

   Time 

11:25am-11:30am      Home Time 

 
(Afternoon sessions start at 12:30pm 

until 3:30pm covering the same  

areas of learning as the morning) 

Love God,  love yoursel f ,  love one another  

St Paul with St Luke  

Primary School 

Leopold Street 

London 

E3 4LA 

020 7987 4624 



In Nursery this term we are  

concentrating on teaching  

all areas of the  

curriculum through the topic,  

Traditional Tales. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Literacy 

We will be reading a range of books, 

both fiction and non-fiction to explore 

our topic. We will be finding out  

different aspects of Traditional Tales  

through writing, reading, art and role 

play activities.  

 

This term the 

children will be  

concentrating 

on writing their 

names. Please encourage them to 

find their book and write their name 

when they arrive and also practise at 

home.  

 

In Phonics, we are learning all about 

listening in our environment as well as 

learning rhymes and musical rhythms! 

We will also be focusing on initial  

letter sounds, alliteration and rhyming 

words. 
 

 

 

 

Mathematics 

We will be using our Core Books to 

help us with our learning in          

mathematics too! Children will be 

counting and sorting objects, using 

this as an opportunity to see how 

many they have altogether. We will 

be working on numeral recognition. 

As well as the concepts of adding 

more or taking some away from a 

group. The  children will continue to 

learn 2D shapes, colours, days of the 

week and months of the year. 

Religious Education 

This term we will be celebrating Easter. 
 

Areas of learning 

There are many other areas of    

learning in the EYFS curriculum         

including; singing, role play, drawing 

and painting, climbing, running,    

cutting, sticking, playing with small 

world toys such as farm animals and 

train sets. 

 

We strongly encourage every child to 

take part in every area of the  

curriculum.  

 

Tapestry Journals 

Please remember to log on regularly 

to your Child’s Tapestry online journal, 

where you will see photos and videos 

of your child’s learning. Please discuss 

what  you can see with your child.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

In Nursery the children's homework is 

to upload a video or photo on 

Tapestry of something they have 

done outside of school at least once 

a week. Thank you to those parents 

who are doing so. Please ask if you 

need help with this. 
 

Parent Workshops 

We will be holding half termly Parent 

Workshops. We will let you know when 

these are 

approaching.  

All are welcome and 

encouraged to join in 

with your child! 


